
I want to strongly encourage the Board to adopt Supervisor Brown's request. As members of the 

first Fire Wise Community certified in Mendocino County we're very aware of the need for such 

an ordinance. The best efforts of the majority in a community can be completely nullified by the 

inaction of a few. Mandated abatement may well serve to encourage more voluntary clearing of 

dangerous fuel buildup. 

David Barre 

 


